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Q&A #1 

 

Date: 2015-09-29 

 

Project: Cooling Tower Replacement 

 

 

Bidders must make sure that their bids are based on the latest version of the tender documents published and 

take into consideration the following amendments and information, including any information provided in 

amendments or Q&As previously published for this project. 

 

Bidders that do not comply with this requirement will be discarded. 

 

 

Question 1:  I would like to propose an alternative to Appendix E, Section 1.6.1., Item 8 (Addendum #1). 

Instead of removing and installing a membrane on the concrete floor under the cooling tower, 

these works will generate a lot of dust and odor. I propose to install a galvanized steel catchment 

basin covering the entire area (approximately 13’ X 6’ and connected directly to the floor drain. 

What do you think and will it be accepted? 
 

Answer:  AAFC wants the replacement of the membrane as specified in the tender documents. The 

catchment basin proposal is not accepted. 

 

 

All other conditions and requirements remain unchanged. 

 

 


